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October 17, 2023 

        
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to express my sincere gratitude to MA Malan Attorneys for their professional and 
reliable legal services in the field of South African immigration law. I am aware that MA 
Malan Attorneys have assisted foreign employees of our organization, Southern Africa-
Indian Ocean Division, with their immigration matters having to do with various types of 
visas. 
 
Throughout our engagement, MA Malan Attorneys has consistently demonstrated a high 
level of competence and professionalism in handling our immigration-related matters. The 
team is highly knowledgeable of South African immigration law and procedures, and they 
have consistently provided us with valuable advice and guidance. They are also highly 
responsive to our needs and have always gone the extra mile to ensure that our applications 
are processed accurately and efficiently. 
 
We have particularly appreciated MA Malan Attorneys' assistance in expediting the 
processing of pending applications with the Department of Home Affairs. Their team has 
worked closely with us to identify and resolve any challenges that have arisen, and they 
have been instrumental in securing timely approvals for our applications. 
 
I am confident in endorsing MA Malan Attorneys as a highly professional and reliable team 
of legal experts in the field of South African immigration law. I strongly recommend their 
services to foreign nationals planning to relocate or already residing in South Africa. 

Sincerely, 

 

Hopeson Bonya, Vice President 
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